



The Independent Care Group

Dear Colleague,

On behalf of City of York Council and the Independent Care Group, we want to thank you for all that you have done and continue to do to support the city by caring for and supporting residents through this difficult time.

Whether you work for the local authority or in the independent or voluntary sector, the way you have risen to the challenges of the pandemic has been inspiring.

Your continued dedication and selfless hard work is enabling us to move through the most challenging times and towards a brighter future. Whatever your role, you have contributed to this extraordinary, collective effort.

You have given exceptional levels of care and unwavering compassion to our residents in the city's care homes, in extra care or supported housing, in the community and in their own homes. At these difficult times you have sacrificed much as you put the needs of others above your own.

Your commitment gives us extra confidence that, whatever further challenges we face, with your continued determination and care, we will get through them together.

Thank you.

Cllr Keith Aspden

Leader of City of York Council

WPC. Uspden

Mike Padgham

Chair of the Independent Care Group